
RESCISSION 
OF EMERGENCY BOIL WATER NOTICE 
As of Monday, June 22, 2020 
 
 

For properties on: 
 

 2610 Providence Avenue  
 2590 First Street – Ben Mar Condominiums  
 1530, 1531, 1533, 1538, 1541, 1550, 1552A, 1552B Evans Avenue 

 
 

The Wednesday, June 17, 2020 "precautionary boil water notice” is hereby rescinded following 
the satisfactory completion of the bacteriological testing showing the water is safe to drink. 
 

THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK. 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CELLA MOLNAR & ASSOCIATES, INC., at (239) 337-1071. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


